Walnut Road PAC Minutes, Wed April 15, 2015

Principal & Vice Principal’s Report
-Walk to school will be Wednesday’s, we will need parent volunteers to help
-Musical is going great, all consuming, tickets will be going home Friday April 17

-There was discussion around what the PAC committed to, Principal states 2 performances approx. 3
years apart for a cost of 15,000. Chair, Treasurer and other memembers do not recall nor do any PAC
minutes support that

-School Planning 2015-16 projected 86 children for Kindergarten

-Administration is working on Calendar, they are hoping to get Fundraising & General Meeting dates
from the PAC

-Discussion around PAC selling school wear

-Principal has some info from the district liability for fun night

Treasurer’s Report:

-Organizing fund: 27,668.54 & Gaming Fund: 21,389.14

-cheque just went out for the play 7500.00

-treasurer advised for the Pub Fundraiser, they need to supply a breakdown of all donations & value
Committee Reports:

Hot Lunch: going well, still not getting many volunteers out to help

Fun Night Committee: all is going well, lots of flyers going home promoting it

Earthquake: no update from the district, nothing has been purchased and still no plan in place

Fundraising: Was suggested next year sending letters home asking families for 25.00 donation and that
would limit the fundraising done. It has been frustrating as it’s the same people who volunteer.
Someone asked how asking for monies will help with getting helpers out for hot dog lunch. How this
would help is not doing hot dog days and the monies would subsidy this.

Misc:
Due to the Fun Night being held at the end of May, we will do the Budget meeting Wednesday June 17

Next PAC meeting Wednesday May 20th



